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February 27, 2017 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC & U.S. MAIL 

 
Attorney Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
Re: Energy Exempt Modification Conditions and Notification of Completion 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 
The United Illuminating Company (“UI” or the “Company”) is in receipt of your January 12, 
2017 letter regarding three UI projects that were conducted as “exempt modifications.”  The 
Company regrets that it failed to provide completion dates in a timely fashion and hereby notifies 
the Connecticut Siting Council that each of the below projects are complete. 
 

Street Address of Modification Project Approximate Completion Date 

104 Armstrong Road, Shelton Proposed modifications not 
implemented – New letter submitted 
in June 2015 and completed 10/28/15 

1100 Quinnipiac Avenue 1/1/16 

524 Grand Avenue 2/26/16 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 203.499.2864 with any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 

James R. Morrissey 
James R. Morrissey 
Attorney 
UIL Holdings Corporation 
Counsel for The United Illuminating Company

James R. Morrissey 
Attorney	


